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Dear Parents

5™ January 2018

Happy New Year and welcome to the Spring Term at St Mary’s.

Many thanks for all the kind words and gifts at the end of last term. I hope you all had a

good Christmas and we are pleased to see the children back and ready for the new term.

Dates for your Diaries — these are the dates known so far for this year — all are during

school hours unless specified:

Book Fair at St Mary’s

Monday 29" January — Thursday 1*' February 2018
— school hall at drop off and pick up times

M&M Theatre performing Wednesday 31% January 2018 — separate letter

Cinderella coming out next week

Year 4 Science Enrichment Thursday 1* February 2018 — St Osmund’s school

session

Children finish for half term Thursday 8" February 2018

Staff Training Day Friday 9" February 2018

Children return from half term Monday 19" February 2018

break

Life Education Bus at St Mary’s | Monday 5" — Tuesday 6™ March 2018

Year 4 DASP Concert Either Wednesday 7™ or Thursday 8™ March 2018
at St Osmund’s — (morning & evening) — TBC

Year3 & 4 Thursday 22" March 2018 - Visit to see Dippy the

Dinosaur at County Museum

Reception, Year 1 & 2

Tuesday 27" March 2018 - Visit to see Dippy the
Dinosaur at County Museum

Children finish for Easter break

Thursday 29" March 2018

Children return for Summer Term

Monday 16™ April 2018

Year 4 Residential Trip

Wednesday 2"® — Friday 4™ May 2018 - Springhead

Bank Holiday (school closed)

Monday 7" May 2018

Children finish for half term Friday 25" May 2018
Staff Training Day Monday 4™ June 2018
Children return from half term Tuesday 5" June 2018
break

Class photos Wednesday 6™ June 2018
Year 4 Science Enrichment Thursday 14™ June 2018
session

M&M Theatre performing Alice
in Wonderland

Thursday 28™ June 2018

Children finish for Summer
Holidays

Wednesday 25" July 2018
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A big thank you to Sunninghill School who invited our Reception Class and our Year 1
and 2 pupils to their show today, this was really appreciated.

Pupil Absence

As a reminder, if your child is off school due to sickness/illness please phone the school
office on 01305 262258 on the morning they are off and then keep the office up to date
if they are off for longer. When your child returns to school please provide a note/letter
on the first day back to the school office confirming what sickness/illness your child
had. Many thanks for your attention to this matter.

After School Clubs

Information will come out next week regarding after school clubs and we hope to start
them during the weeks 15" or 22™ January.

Yours Sincerely

o

@w\@ Yea

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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